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sorry in my previous email i made a spelling error it should be insure not ensure, my apology

On Fri, Jul 9, 2021 at 3:59 PM Harold Eaton ||| S N v ot
just curious when our funds were under private sector "our employer" we could get our
lump sum but because we were bought by another company and they didnt ensure our
pension and PBGC (government), took it over know we cant. This is totally unfair to evey
employee like myself that put in 37 years into the same place not to be able to get our money
othe then a measly monthly payment in which is a joke because its based over a 20 period
and 1 am only 57 and i just had a stroke (NOT MY CHOICE) that forced me to have to go
on disability. So QUESTION IS DOES THIS NEW IFR CLEAR THE WAY FOR US TO

THANK YOU





